
 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 

THE REDEVELOPMENT SITE COMPOUND WILL BE DISMANTLED  
AND REINSTALLED 

$150M GOULBURN HOSPITAL AND HEALTH SERVICE REDEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

UPCOMING WORK 

The Goulburn Hospital and Health Service Redevelopment’s existing site shed will be relocated further along Faithfull 

Street. 

DATE OF WORK 

Preparatory work commenced on Wednesday 14 April 2021 and the site sheds will be relocated on Saturday 17 April 

2021. It is expected to be completed within four days day (weather and construction conditions permitting). 

WHAT’S INVOLVED? 

— Safety is our number one priority! Traffic controllers will be in place on Faithfull Street to ensure the safe 
movement of pedestrians and vehicles. 

— The Faithfull Street Works Zone will be used for the dismantling, loading, transporting and reinstalling of shed 
components, using the help of a mobile crane. The mobile crane will be assembled on Friday 16 April 2021. 

— All works associated with relocating the existing site shed will take place within the Redevelopment site. Image 1: 
Details the work location within the Redevelopment site. 

Image 1: Work location within the Goulburn Hospital and Health Service Redevelopment site. 

 

 



 

 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT? 

— Every effort will be made to minimise disruption to our neighbours, however due to the nature of the work some 
localised noise and vibration may occur during the use of heavy machinery and equipment. 

— Traffic controllers will be in place for the duration of the work to relocate the site shed. Residents may wish to factor 
in additional travel times as there may be slight delays.  

— Car spaces along Faithfull Street were closed off from 7:00am Wednesday 14 April 2021.   

CONSTRUCTION HOURS 

— On-site construction working hours are 7:00am to 6:00pm, Monday to Friday, and 8:00am to 1:00pm on Saturday. 
No work will take place outside of these hours or on public holidays without prior notice and approvals.  

— Delivery and transport of shed components may occur outside of these times. However, construction works will not 
commence on-site until 7:00am. 

KEEPING YOU INFORMED 

We are committed to being good neighbours and encourage you to contact us if you have any enquiries or concerns. 

We will: 

— Provide clear, relevant and timely information about construction activities. 

— Provide prior notice if construction works are required outside of our general construction hours. 

— Be accessible for you to ask questions, raise issues or find out more information. 

KEEP IN TOUCH 

Phone: 02 9770 7600     

Email: sydney@hansenyuncken.com.au 

Web: www.hansenyuncken.com.au    

Project website: http://www.goulburnredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

 

All construction activities will be planned, controlled and documented as required under the State Significant 
Development Conditions of Consent for construction work. 

 


